From: Murray - DNR, Richard

To: Deb Lemon

Cc: scott.ramsey@state.co.us

Subject: Re: Domestic Tap clarification - Youberg 23-24-6S5-94W
Date: Thursday, May 26, 2022 7:45:05 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Yes, please do.
I verified that the gas to the domestic tap does not come from this well

On Wed, May 25, 2022 at 12:15 PM Deb Lemon <dlemon@mustangresourcesllc.com> wrote:

Scott and Richard-

Following up on the below response. Shall I also send this in a FIRR?

Mustang would appreciate your reply indicating that this is acceptable and that the tap is
registered to TEP Rocky Mountain. Again, I cannot find a way on the website (as another
operator) to confirm if this tap is registered to TEP.

Deb Lemon

Regulatory Manager
Mustang Resources, LLC
720-550-7507 ext 105

cell - 303-807-5112

dlemon@mustangresourcesllc.com

From: Deb Lemon
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 5:15 PM
To: 'g.richard. murra tat ' <g.richard.murra tat >

'scott.ramsey(@state.co.us' <scott.ramsey(@state.co.us>
Subject: Domestic Tap clarification - Youberg 23-24-6S-94W
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Importance: High

Good morning Scott and Richard-

Hope this note finds you well.

I am following up on the attached inspection, which notes the use of a domestic tap at the
Youberg 23-24-6S-94W. Although the piping is housed in Mustang’s meter house, the tap
does not belong to Mustang nor does is the gas supplied by the Youberg 23-24. This was
clarified with COGCC following a similar inspection in 2019, please see the attached email
address. The tap belongs to TEP Rocky Mountain LLC.

Mustang kindly requests that COGCC discuss this with TEP to ensure that the tap is
registered with them. I am not sure where to find on the COGCC website a list of registered
flowlines. Can you direct me to this?

Thank you,

Deb

Deb Lemon

Regulatory Manager
Mustang Resources, LLC
720-550-7507 ext 105

cell - 303-807-5112

dlemon@mustangresourcesllc.com
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